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From: Coleen Shade
To: Catherine Silvester
Cc: Jesse Yang; Brian Foss; Tyler Barrington
Subject: FW: Conclusion Consultation the Boca Quarry Expansion Project
Date: Tuesday, May 8, 2018 3:41:22 PM

Good Afternoon Catherine,
The UAIC has no additional comments and is concluding the consultation process for the Boca
Quarry Expansion Project.
As requested by UAIC, Nevada County will include this email in our project records and when the
Final EIR is certified we will provide them with a copy of the Final EIR and the MM&R.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Coleen L. Shade
Senior  Planner

Planning Department
County of Nevada
Community Development Agency

950 Maidu Ave. Suite 170
Nevada City, CA 95959

office 530.470.2526   fax 530.265.9851
coleen.shade@co.nevada.ca.us
http://www.mynevadacounty.com/nc/cda/planning/Pages/Home.aspx

 
 

From: Cherilyn Neider <cneider@auburnrancheria.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 3:33 PM
To: Coleen Shade <Coleen.Shade@co.nevada.ca.us>
Cc: Matthew Moore <mmoore@auburnrancheria.com>; Marcos Guerrero
<mguerrero@auburnrancheria.com>
Subject: Conclusion Consultation the Boca Quarry Expansion Project
 
Dear Coleen Shade,
 
Thank you for consulting with the United Auburn Indian Community (UAIC) on the Boca Quarry
Expansion project.
 
Following the discussion during our meeting with the County of Nevada on May 2, UAIC has no
additional comments on this project and defers further consultation to the Washoe Tribe of Nevada
and California.  
 
Thank you for involving UAIC in the planning process at an early stage. We ask that you make this
correspondence a part of the project record and that you provide UAIC with a copy of the final
environmental document and adopted mitigation, monitoring and reporting program.
 
Thank you,
Cherilyn
 
Cherilyn Neider
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Administrative Assistant
Tribal Historic Preservation
United Auburn Indian Community
530.883.2394
 
 

Nothing in this e-mail is intended to constitute an electronic signature for purposes of
the Electronic Signatures in Global and National Commerce Act (E-Sign Act), 15,
U.S.C. §§ 7001 to 7006 or the Uniform Electronic Transactions Act of any state or the
federal government unless a specific statement to the contrary is included in this e-
mail.
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